
WE'RE GOING VIRTUAL!

KENTFIELD SCHOOL
DISTRICT BOOK FAIR

A portion of your online purchase will go
back to the Kentfield School District!

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 2ND
THROUGH WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH 

WWW.BOOKSINC.NET

More info below!



SHOP ONLINE AT
WWW.BOOKSINC.NET

You will be provided with a curated Catalogue as
a shopping guide and a unique "coupon code" for
Kentfield families to use on Books Inc.'s website:

KENTFIELD2020

Entering this code at checkout will allow Books Inc. to
track your school's sales. A portion of the proceeds

from all purchases using this unique code will go back
to your school, so don't forget to use it!

The code is only valid online and during the dates of
your book fair.

HOW IT WORKS!

FOR QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT YOUR SCHOOL'S

COORDINATOR OR BOOKS INC. 'S  BOOK FAIR MANAGER,

HANNAH WALCHER AT  HWALCHER@BOOKSINC.NET

https://www.booksinc.net/

